
From: Charlotte Ingram <charlottelingram@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, May 8, 2025 5:14 AM 

To: Emma Kimbrel <Kimbrel.Emma@columbusga.org> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: CDAC Meeting 

  

Good morning, 

I will not be attending the meeting today. 

I am also sadly resigning from the committee. 

Unfortunately, I am continuing to be challenged by persistent health issues. 

I have enjoyed my time with CDAC and regret not feeling able to fully participate. 

Additionally, I have moved and no longer reside in my old district. 

I sincerely appreciate the kindness and consideration extended to me by Emma and 

other members. 

Best wishes for continued success and growth. 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


